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July 20, 2021 

Ms. Jana Saba     Data Request Response Center 

Rocky Mountain Power   PacifiCorp 

1407 W North Temple, Suite 330  825 NE Multnomah St., Suite 2000 

Salt Lake City, UT 84116   Portland, OR 97232 

Re:    Rocky Mountain Power’s Annual Cost of Service Study – 2020; Docket No. 21-035-37 

Dear Ms. Saba, 

The Public Service Commission (PSC) reviewed the 2020 Annual Cost of Service Study 

(COSS) model and exhibits filed on June 15, 2021 by Rocky Mountain Power (RMP). The filing 

was made pursuant to the PSC’s May 29, 2014 correspondence in Docket No. 14-999-01. The 

PSC also reviewed the July 14, 2021 action request response filed by the Division of Public 

Utilities (DPU). 

DPU states it reviewed RMP’s 2020 COSS model and compared it with RMP’s 2019 

COSS model. According to DPU, the 2020 COSS model is materially the same in form as the 

2019 COSS model, updated for RMP’s end-of-year 2020 results of operations. DPU states it 

found no issues that warrant PSC action. Accordingly, DPU recommends the PSC acknowledge 

RMP’s 2020 COSS. 

Based on the PSC’s review of RMP’s 2020 COSS filing and DPU’s recommendations, 

the PSC acknowledges that the filing complies with the PSC’s reporting requirement. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 

PSC Secretary 
DW#319580 


